
Kensington Conservation Commission 

April 12, 2017 -DRAFT 

Members Present: Sydnee Goddard, Robert Gustavson, Joan Skewes 

Call to Order:  7: 30 pm 

 

1. March minutes approved as revised.  

 

2.  Bodwell Easement – Northside of Stumpfield Road 

 Motion made to expend $100,000.00 from Kensington Conservation Fund to support easement as 

referenced in the legal notice.  All in favor.  

 

3.  SELT discussed other potential conservation easements.  DeFrietas has ranked high enough for Federal 

Funding.  

 

4.  Hodges Invasive Species 

 Syd has reviewed paperwork for DES filing.  

 

5.  Roadside Invasive Update 

 Syd placed calls to the State of New Hampshire for funding and help with roadside removal. 

 

6.  People’s Climate March is April 29th in Portsmouth. 

 

7.  Roadside clean up this weekend.  

 

Meeting adjourned 8:30.  


